
Register at no charge by e-mailing 
mpicard@fallriverschools.org with 
your name and contact information, 
including name, title, organization 
and e-mail address,  by October 23, 
2015.

Lunch and beverage will be provided 
at no charge but you must 
register no later than October 23rd 
to reserve a lunch and a seat! 

Questions, call 774-319-0107

Over the past two years, representatives of Community Health Network Areas (CHNAs) across the 
Commonwealth have gathered twice a year to share ideas and common concerns with one another. 
These meetings have helped us understand our local issues in a larger context and begin to create 
a collective voice for health. We will continue the conversation at our next event on Friday, October 
30th, from Noon to 4:00 p.m. at the Waltham Public Library, 735 Main Street, Waltham, MA.

Invited speakers: • Monica Bharel, MD, MPH, MA Commissioner
	            • Ben Wood, Acting Director, Office of Community Health Planning & Engagement 
	              Massachusetts Department of Public Health

From the West (Rt. 128): Take exit 26-Rt. 20 
Waltham. Rt. 20 and Main St. are the same road. 
Drive for approximately 1.5 miles. The library is 
on the left past the MacDonald's and the Post Of-
fice at 735 Main Street.

From the East: Take Rt. 20/Main Street. The 
library will be on the right past City Hall and the 
intersection with Moody Street at 735 Main Street.

Parking: There is a metered parking lot behind 
the library. A metered municipal lot is also located 
one block from the library off of Lexington St. 
between Main St. and School St.

Join us for our fifth 
Inter-CHNA gathering!

Waltham Public Library
Friday, October 30th

Noon to 4:00 p.m.

DirectionsRegistration


